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State of Maryland 
Department of Health and Mental Hygiene 

TO:            Chief Financial Officers of All Hospitals  
 
FROM:      Dennis N. Phelps, Associate Director, Audit & Compliance 
                    
DATE:       January 8, 2016 
 
RE:            Radiology- Diagnostic RVU Work Group to be Established 
 
 
The Health Services Cost Review Commission is establishing a RVU Work Group to review and 
revise the RVU values of the Radiology- Diagnostic (RAD) section of Appendix D.  John Dunn, 
Director of Radiology Services at Howard County General Hosptial, has graciously agreed to 
chair this work group.  The first meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, January 20th, 2016, 
1:00 to 3:00 p.m. at the Maryland Hospital Association in Elkridge, Maryland. Subsequent 
meeting dates will be provided at this time. 
 
We ask that the applicable financial and clinical staff of your facility attend this meeting.  If your 
staff would like to participate but are unable to attend, a call in number will be provided at a later 
date.  If you have any questions, please contact Chris Konsowksi at 410-764-2579 or 
chris.konsowski@maryland.gov 
 
 
 

 


